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Friday 14th February 2020 

Dear Parents, 

With the Olympics happening this year and after our recent visit from Olympic medal winner, Hannah Mcleod 
we thought it would be good to get involved in the Get Set Travel to Tokyo challenge: 
https://www.getset.co.uk/travel-tokyo. 
 
The challenge involves each class logging any physical activity they do in and out of school on the Get Set 
website.  It's really simple and quick to do and hopefully will be an exciting competition to see which class is 
the most active.  We could also have the chance of winning some great prizes for our school such as new PE 
equipment or visits from athletes. 
 
The website recommends lots of fun 10 minute active challenges that families can easily do at home. It would 
be great if you could encourage your child to be active at home and then log the different activities they do. 
 
When logging activity for your child, put the time that they were active for and add the number of children that 
did the activity in the 'who took part' section. This will go up to 5 and any more than that will be registered as 
5+, so all the family can get involved! 
 
What you need to do 
 
1.Visit https://www.getset.co.uk/travel-tokyo 
2. Click on Trip to Tokyo Tab 
3. Scroll to bottom of page and click on log activity tab 
4. Type in school’s post code OX16 9NH 
5. Click on your child’s class team name 
6. Log activity. 
 
Team Names 
Nursery Mrs Marsh – Active Robins 
Reception Mrs Guntrip- Olympic Owls 
Reception Mrs Tyler & Miss Hollidge- The Magical Monkeys 
Year 1- Mrs Bibi- Super Speed 
Year 1- Mrs Robinson – SuperSonic Bat Unicorns 
Year 2- Miss Jeffries – Team Jeffries 
Year 2- Mrs Newman- Super 2 
Year 3- Mr Grant – 3JG’s Sport Warriors 
Year 3- Miss Penniston- Penniston’s Ring Leaders 
Year 4- Mrs Lawrence- Rainbow Rockers 
Year 4- Miss Ross – Teamwork makes the Dream work 
Year 5- Mrs Thomas – The Queensway Spartans  
Year 5- Miss Fowler- Sport Potatoes 
Year 6- Miss Hoffman- Competitive Competitors 
Year 6- Mrs Bridges- Bridges’ Brave Beasts 
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This is what the logging page looks like: 
 

 
 
 
Let the challenge begin! I look forward to hearing about all the different ways the children have found to be 
active at home.   
 
Should you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Mrs Marsh 

Nursery Teacher & PE Leader 


